
 

Application for Free and Reduced Meal Price 

  We would like to ask everyone to complete the Application for Free and Reduced 

Meal Price if you have not already done so.  This is very important because school 

funding is greatly affected by the number of students who qualify for free or reduced 

lunch.  Although all students eat free this year, we still need an application to ensure 

we receive the correct state and federal funding. 

Additionally, Hirsch Elementary will receive $20 for each completed application 

regardless of whether you qualify.  Students who qualify can also receive reduced 

school transportation costs, testing fee waivers, discounted internet service and 

pandemic P-EBT benefits.   

Please go to www.tusdfoodservices.com, click meal applications, then find 

your school’s name to complete and submit the form by September 30.  

Please complete one form for each child.   

If you have any questions about the form, please contact food services at 209-830-

3255.   

Thank you. 

Gillian Bradley - Principal 

http://www.tusdfoodservices.com/

